
 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the 2025-2026 Ready Teddy Preschool year.  We are excited for the upcoming school year and all 

the fun activities we have planned.  This letter confirms your child’s place in our school.   

If for any reason you are not joining us at Ready Teddy this school year, please let us know as soon as 

possible.  Families on our waiting lists will greatly appreciate your consideration. 

This is also your invitation to the Parent-Teacher Orientation on the evening of Wednesday, September 3, 

2025, 6:00 – 7:00 pm.  All families should plan on having at least one parent or guardian attend as there will 

be beneficial information to new families and returning families.  

The brief meeting will take place in the multi-purpose room (Gym) followed by a short classroom visitation. 
There will be time allowed for questions and answers. Parents will have the opportunity to meet with their 
child’s teachers after the meeting. Signups for class parties, snacks, and guest storyteller will be available in 
the classrooms.   

This evening is for adults only. The classrooms will be open for children and an adult September 4th and 5th for 
our Meet the Teachers. 

The following information is enclosed: 

• Supply List 

• Meet the Teachers Information  

• Before and After Care Information 

• Automatic Payment Information 

• Emergency Card Hand Out  

• Parent Handbook 

If you have any questions before this evening, please feel free to contact one of us. 

 
 

We are looking forward to a fun, exciting school year! 
 
Michele Ritacco 
Recreation Manager 
 

 


